
Building Inspections - Re: 261 Commercial Street 3rd Floor Toilet Upgrades Permit Application 

Jerome's direct number is 207-791-3317.
The Owner has requested a COE for each of the previous floor toilet room upgrades (5 & 4) as a matter 
of internal protocol, and has requested one for the 3rd floor as well.  They understand that it is not 
required since there is no Change of Use, but wish to have one anyway.
Thank You,
Mike
On 6/25/2014 10:40 AM, Building Inspections wrote:

Hi, I need clarification on Jerome's phone number (it's not readable on the application) and 
notify why the Certificate of Occupancy fee was added to the application?  This is not a 
change of use, so there wouldn't be a Certificate of Occupancy to charge for.  

>>> Mike Hays <mike@granthays.com> 6/23/2014 10:15 AM >>>
Dear Building Inspections,
Attached is our submission for a Fast-Track Building Permit to renovate 
the Third Floor Toilet Rooms at MEMIC, 261 Commercial Street, Portland.
Please advise receipt so I may then arrange payment for the permit.
Thank You
Mike Hays - Architect

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public 
officials or city employees about government business may be classified as public records. 
There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-
mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.   

From: Mike Hays <mike@granthays.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>, <jdobransk...
Date: 6/25/2014 10:59 AM
Subject: Re: 261 Commercial Street 3rd Floor Toilet Upgrades Permit Application
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